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| had a conversation with Mr. Bruce Millar, who is the property owner for the apartment building at 5606 Taft Avenue,
which is adjacent to the site. We had requested that Mr. Millar work with Shell to obtain an access agreement for soil
vapor sampling. Mr. Millar indicates that he is willing to work with Shell to obtain an access agreement if the issues of
tenant access along the walkway and liability can be worked out. Would you please contact him to follow up on the
access agreement. His phone number is 925-855-0419.

Thanks,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
phone: 510-567-6791

jerry.wickham@acgov.org




